
 
 FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
  WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

 
 
                         June 27, 2022 
VIA EMAIL 
GWilson@elias.law 
ALevien@elias.law 
 
Graham M. Wilson 
Andrea T. Levien 
Elias Law Group 
10 G Street NE, Suite 600 
Washington, DC 20002 

 
              RE:  MUR 7931 Supplement 

                                                                                                              
Dear Counsel: 
 

On October 15, 2021, your clients Biden Victory and Joseph W. Smolskis in his official 
capacity as treasurer, received a complaint alleging violations of certain sections of the Federal 
Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended (the “Act”).  At that time, your clients were given a 
copy of the complaint and informed that a response to the complaint should be submitted within 
15 days of receipt of the notification. 
 
 On June 22, 2022, the Commission received additional information from the complainant 
pertaining to the allegations in the complaint.  Enclosed is a copy of this additional information.   
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Christal Dennis at (202) 694-1519.   
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
  
  
  
  
 Roy Q. Luckett 
 Acting Assistant General Counsel 

Complaints Examination & 
Legal Administration 

  

MUR793100064

mailto:GWilson@elias.law
mailto:ALevien@elias.law



